St. Paul’s Annual Kalahari Safari

St. Paul’s 10th annual Family Night Safari @ The
Kalahari Resort in Wisconsin Dells Feb. 7-8th, 2013

—

Our family safari is roaring back by popular demand! A
limited number of rooms have been reserved during the
children’s school break on Thursday night, February 7th,
2013 at greatly reduced group rates!

Desert Room: Two Room
Hut — Includes : Family
Room: ] *Sleeps 5 @ Suite:
Includes $124 (+ *Sleeps 6
*Sleeps tax), @ $199 (+
4 @ $104 5 tax),
(+ tax) waterpark 6
*4 passes waterpark
waterpark *Sleeps 6 @ passes
passes $144 (+ *Sleeps 7
tax), 6 water @ $219 (+
park passes tax),
7
waterpark

St. Paul’s families can use the waterpark from 12 noon on
the 7th to close on the 8th (check-in is @ 4pm and check
out is @ llam). Some families stay more than just the one
night and the Kalahari gives a discount for other nights,
however, Fridays and Saturdays are a bit higher. When you
call for your reservation they can provide that information
or give me a call. For more info about the Kalahari Resort
itself, see their website at http://www.kalahariresort.com.




St. Paul’s Annual Kalahari Safari

This year the PTO committee is renting out one of the large
cabanas on Friday the 8" to promote fellowship among the
St. Paul’s families. Please join us there. Feel free to
bring games, cards and smiles! The cabana includes:

« Large private whirlpool
« Seating for 14

« Two 42" flat screen TVs
« Two dining tables

. Refrigerator

. Safe

« Hours are from 9am to waterpark close

The group discounted room rate is only available on a
first—-come basis until January 7%, 2013. After that day,
the rate increases and rooms may not be available. To
receive our discounted rate, call 877-253-5466, St. Paul’s
Franklin 2013 room block.

For questions, please call Gina Graetz @ 414-421-2951.
Hope to see you there!



